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QUESTION ON NOTICE 

Councillor Martin will ask the following Question on Notice: 
 

‘The Administration has previously advised that it had not received a response to a written request from Council to 
SAPOL asking Police to not use the Facial Recognition Technology feature of new street cameras to be provided 
by the City of Adelaide unless and until the State Government had enacted legislation determining the condition of 
their use. Has a response been received since the question was last asked and, if so, what was that response?’ 

 

 

The Lord Mayor will provide a reply at the meeting, the reply and question will be included in the Minutes of the 
meeting. 

 

 

- END OF REPORT –  

 

 


